
Band Booster Meeting 01/09/2023

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by Dakota Weldon at 6:29 in the HS Media Center.
Those present at the meeting: Dakota Weldon, Heather Brown, April Frost, Cody Higgins, Josh Mangus, Patty
Mangus, Cheryl Wyatt, and Paul Shimmons.

2. Minutes From Last Meeting: Changes need to be made to the minutes to include taking Katie off of the bank
account and adding Patty onto it and keeping Paul, April, and Dakota on the account. April made a motion to
accept the minutes and Cheryl seconded

3. Correspondence:
a. No Correspondence

4. Financial Report:
a. Checking available balance is $13,417.90
b. Savings balance is 1,073.63 with $500 set aside for scholarships
c. Brass Band trip expenditures:

i. Kalamazoo Air Zoo $200
ii. Hotel Rooms 645.15
iii. Tickets $490

d. Giving Day brought in $76.78
e. Concessions Nov 22 - Dec 30 netted a profit of $1,998.69
f. Both of the scholarship forms from last year should be getting turned in soon

i. Maddie Emmendorfer and Braxton Hutchinson
g. Heather made a motion to accept the financial report and Cody seconded. Motion passed.

5. Band Director Report:
a. March 7th will be the 8th-12th grade Pre-Festival concert with a parent meeting immediately afterwards
b. District 9 festival is at Lincoln-Alcona this year and we will be taking 9th-12th grade symphonic band

i. The band will be playing 3 pieces + sight reading
ii. Need chaperones for this

6. Committees:
a. Fundraising:

i. We would like to have T-Shirts made for the 30th year of Cabin Fever
1. Performers on the back and Logo on the front
2. We would hold a presale and then order when we have a number
3. Sell for $20

ii. Bake Sale at Jay’s is tentatively November 11th this year - Opening weekend of rifle hunting
season

iii. We will be selling Buccilli’s Cards
iv. Grand Traverse Pie

1. Waiting on administration approval, will hold for 2 weeks from March 3-13 tentatively with
Easter delivery

v. Carrow’s Hot Dog sale will be on Saturday May 27th and Friday September 1st

b. Equipment/Trailer:
i. We need a sound system for Cabin Fever. Rough cost is about $1,300

1. April made a motion to buy this and Heather seconded. Motion passed.
ii. Beck’s in St. Johns quoted us ~$19,000 for a 28ft 2 axle aluminum trailer

1. Going to look for some other quotes but so far that is our best option for a new trailer



iii. OLD PRICING for our trailer ads was $350 for a 24”x30” single color ad, $450 for dual color. $250
for a 12”x30” ad, and $50 for your name on the back with 2” letters. Paul will find out what the
current prices are for the vinyl work so we can update our prices.

c. Concessions:
i. Going well, we have 3 dates left:

1. January 10th, 13th, and 20th
2. Need workers and will need an adult to run it on the 13th and 20th

7. Cabin Fever
a. February 11th at 6:30 PM
b. We will have a slideshow of the ads before the show and at intermission
c. Ad letters have been sent and we will need to hang up posters
d. This is the 30th year and we are going with a Winter Wonderland theme
e. VIP front row seating will be $20 and you get water, popcorn, and a comfortable chair.
f. We will try to sell presale tickets online
g. Need lots of volunteers

i. Patty and Andy will work backstage and Josh and Dakota will run lights and sound
h. Hunter Taylor and Andy Frisch will be our MCs again this year
i. Matt Moore will be returning this year, we’ve got about the same amount of performers

8. Old Business:
a. Patricia Mangus has been elected as our treasurer. She will need to be added to the bank account and

Katie Dunkle will need taken off. Paul Shimmons, Dakota Weldon, and April Frost will all need to stay on
the account.

b. No band camp dates have been set yet, still waiting on next year’s school calendar
c. The parent meeting on March 7th will talk about band camp costs and fees
d. Pep Band has been going well

9. New Business:
a. No students will be doing Solo & Ensemble festival or All Star Band this year
b. Band Festival is March 9th at Lincoln-Alcona schools
c. Concert picture for the yearbook will be taken at the Pre-Festival concert
d. The spring concerts are currently set for May 4th and 5th

As always, we are looking for new members to join. Our students couldn’t have the band program they do
without their Band Boosters

Adjourn: Patty made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Heather seconded it. Meeting adjourned at 7:40
PM

Next Meeting on February 6th at 6:30 pm in the HS Media Center.

Current Band Booster Officers:
President - Dakota Weldon President’s Signature _______________________________________
Vice President - Cheryl Wyatt
Treasurer - Patricia Mangus
Secretary - Cody Higgins Treasurer’s Signature _______________________________________
Concessions Chair - April Frost
Fundraising Chair -
Uniforms Chair - Secretary’s Signature _______________________________________


